
Public Notice October 8th, 2024 Planning Department 

Tree removal around the Utilities water 
system.

The Chehalis Tribes Utility department and 
Grounds department have identified trees 
within the systems reach that need to be 

removed and will provide the following 
benefits:

1) New water lines are being added to improve 
service and incorporate our new well

2) To protect the existing infrastructure from 
limbs and leaves that have been damaging

3) To open the view of the new artwork added 
to the tanks.

Wood removed will be stacked at the shop by 
the healing house for Tribal members to cut 

and use for firewood.

Any concerns or needs please reach out to Brian von Clück 
at 360-709-1862 or at bvoncluck@chehalistribe.org on or 

before 10/15/2024.

mailto:bvoncluck@chehalistribe.org


Help our tanks and 
artists be recognized! 

We have been nominated by 
the manufacturer to become 
“tank of the year”. Your vote 
will help our tanks win and 
our artists work be 
recognized. 

Go to: 
https://www.tankoftheyear.com
and cast your support for the 
towers and our artists Cricket 
Amanda Jennings and Ryan 
Burnett! 

https://www.tankoftheyear.com/
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